POKEGAMA TOWNSHIP
18336 TOWN HALL RD
PINE CITY, MN 55063

April 29', 2025

Representative Nelson,

I am writing in support of HF 344, $7 million in bonding for the city of Pine City wastewater
treatment which is scheduled to be heard in the House Capital Investment Committee on
Wednesday.

Wastewater infrastructure is critical for the city to support economic development and to
protect the environment.

Thank you for your support.

Pokegama Township



